
RAPID READ 

Thursday, May 16th, 2024 
 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 
➢ Leadership is hosting a Kahoot themed lunch tomorrow in the library about the Canuck and Oilers. 

Whether you want an excuse to eat in the library or play some Kahoot, come stop by! Everyone is 
welcome! 

 
➢ Craving something sweet? Swing by the foyer tomorrow at lunch for an ice cream sandwich sale! 

Reward yourself with a sweet treat for just $2 and help raise money for the Canadian Women’s 
Foundation.  See you there!  

 
➢ Hey Rapids! Next week is Spirit Week! Tuesday is beach day, Wednesday is country vs. country 

club, Thursday is neon day and Friday is grade colours! Grade 9’s wear black, Grade 10’s wear 
white, Grade 11’s wear blue and Grade 12’s wear green!!  
 

➢ Science is going back to Orlando! If you missed this week’s meeting, we will have another info 
meeting on Tuesday, May 21st in Room 203 at lunch.  Please attend if you are interested or have 
any questions.   
 

➢ Attention ELL & International Students: There is a year-end farewell party next Friday, May 24th 
after school in the gym starting at 3:30pm.  Dinner will be provided! Come by to play games, play 
sports, and eat food! 

 
➢ Reminder: Wear your Rapid Gear tomorrow!! 

 

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Cod Fish & Chips 
Country Fried 

Chicken Sandwich 
Beef Lasagna with 

Garlic Bread 
Prawn Gyoza Ginger Beef 

 

SPORTS 
 

➢ Golf: Congratulations to the junior golf team who finished 2nd place this evening in the Coquitlam 
Jr. District Championships, coming up just short to Heritage Woods at Golden Eagle Golf Course in 
Pitt Meadows. Zach Wong, Owen Sanderson, Matias Tancre, Kyle Wong and Shay Luchinski all 
played excellently and showed such improvement from the beginning of the season! Today, our 
senior boys will compete against 7 other Coquitlam high schools with the top three teams making 
Fraser North Championships! 
 

➢ Sr. Girls Rugby: Congratulations to the Rapids Girls Rugby 7’s Team on a season that surpassed all 
expectations! We started with 17 players who had zero rugby experience and ended up scoring 
over 150 points, winning five games and placing fifth in our zone! Your coaches and support crew 
could not be prouder. With only four players graduating, the future is extremely bright!!  
 

➢ Sr. Boys Rugby: Semi-final game today after school vs. Heritage Woods on home turf for the Fraser 
North Championship! Come out and cheer on your Rapids!! 
 
 
 



GRAD 
 

➢ Tomorrow is your LAST CALL to get your Dinner Dance/After Grad tickets! To purchase your ticket, 
please see Ms. Gaucher in the office. Once purchased, go to Room 124 at lunch to sign up for your 
table. 

 

CAREER 
 

➢ Summer Learning is looking for students who would like to volunteer in Classrooms.  See Career 
Website for more details.  Applications are due by Friday, May 31st. 

 
 
 
 


